
Formal response to the consultation: 
 
The Rainbow Federation - Chair of Governors and Executive Headteacher 
 
The Rainbow Federation (Bryn Hafod Primary School and Glan Yr Afon Primary 
School) Governing Body and Executive Headteacher gave their response via the 
online consultation form: 
 
Do you support the proposal to implement a co-ordinated primary school 
admissions process for the reception age group? 
 
As Chair of Governors and in discussion with the Executive Head we have agreed 
that the proposed changes will make for a more stream lined system. We are in 
favour of the proposals as it gives greater clarity to families and schools. 
 
Do you support the proposal to include The Bishop of Llandaff C.W. High 
School within the co-ordinated secondary school admissions? 
 
I can only see advantages in having faith schools as part of the mainstream system. 
In particular it should provide greater clarity to decision makers and learners. 
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